Sunday - 9:30 a.m.

For All Ages: This week:
We can KNOW God Exists!



Nursery: staffed nursery for birth-age 3

Sunday - 10:30 a.m.

Nursery: staffed nursery for birth-age 3

Worship Service: Thank you for joining us today! Welcome to our visitors, please stop by the welcome center for a free gift!

Spark Kid's Church: For children age 4-4th grade. Kids will be dismissed during the worship service. Parents please pick up your child after the service.

Thursday, Oct. 5 - 6:30 p.m.

Door of HOPE: Support group for friends and families of those dealing with addiction meets @ the church.

Tuesday, Oct. 10th - 10:30 a.m.

SonShiners: Fellowship/Bible study group for Seniors. All are welcome! New series on the life of Paul starts! **Make note of the date change!**

Tithes and Offerings

Our tithes, offerings and gifts are placed in offering boxes in the lobby or through our online giving option. Giving has always been an important part of worship. Thank you for your faithful support.

ONLINE GIVING OPTIONS

Giving online is easy, convenient and secure. Visit the church website at FBCTPA.com and click the pay online link!

"...whoever sows bountifully will also reap bountifully



Son Shiners Senior Luncheon Family Life Center Bath NY, October 5, 2017 10:30 am-1 pm

Luncheon will feature Brendan Heaney, historical feature, historical figure actor and teacher. His performance, entitled "A Visit with Moses Van Campen" is delivered in a dramatic monologue. Van Campen was a soldier during the revolutionary war and a prominent figure in New York and PA. Tickets: \$9 per person.

Sign-up at welcome center no later than October 1st!





Here's a verse to commit to memory!

"Forever, O Lord, your word is firmly fixed in the heavens. Your faithfulness endures to all generations; you have established the earth, and it stands fast."

Psalm 119:89-90



All staff and volunteers are screened and have background checks to ensure a safe environment for children and youth as they grow in their faith.



ANNUAL CHURCH BUSINESS MEETING

October 29, 2017

We have one deacon up for re-election, Bill Frye. If you would like to nominate anyone else to run for this position please stop by the welcome center to submit their name. Please mark your calendars!

Thanks for joining us today. If you are a new or returning guest please fill out this Connection Card and place it in the offering box or drop it off at the welcome center for a free gift!

September 24, 2017

Name:
Address:
Phone:
Email:

Please circle all that apply:

- 1st time guest
- Returning guest
- Married
- Single
- College
- Teen

I would like information about:

- ⇒ Beginning a relationship with God
- ⇒ Baptism
- ⇒ Serving opportunities

I would like prayer for:

- \Rightarrow For staff only
- ⇒ For church-wide prayer chain



Christian Counseling Available- We have a great Christian counselor who comes to the church twice per month. If you are in need of someone to talk to or would like more information, please connect with one of the pastors or Stephanie in the church office.

GRAB A DRINK! Enjoy a free cup of coffee, tea, or hot cocoa from the beverage station in the lobby. Feel free to bring it into our auditorium.



STARTING POINT! Come by and just say 'Hi' at our welcome center located in the lobby. We have a special gift for our newcomers.



GET CONNECTED! Join a Thrive Group! These groups meet in homes and at church. If you would like more information please contact our lead deacon, Dale Harper, 570-364-5212.



DOOR OF HOPE! Ministry to those dealing with addiction. Family support group meets 1st & 3rd Thursday each month at the church, 6:30 PM. For more information please contact Darl and Nancy Brown, 570-297-2205 or havehope@ptd.net



CONTACT US!

Mark Steckiel - Lead Pastor: mark@fbctpa.com, 570-362-0212

Carl Pesesky - Pastor of Family Ministries: carl@fbctpa.com, 570-529-3700

Stephanie Dean - Admin. Assistant: stephanie@fbctpa.com, 570-250-7963

Dale Harper - Lead Deacon: 570-364-5212





